
August 26, 1996 

 

via facsimile 

 

Mr. Robert G. Vernon 

2609 Coffee Tree Court 

Antioch, CA 94509 

 

Dear Mr. Vernon: 

 

Thank you for your letter dated August 26, 1996 in which you requested to testify before the Review 

Board at its September 17, 1996 hearing in Los Angeles. 

 

Unfortunately, you will not be able to testify.  However, if you have any additional records we 

would appreciate your turning them over to the Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director   

 

 


